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This is a reminder that the Medicaid program prohibits enrolled 
providers from billing recipients for charges for COVID-19 
protective measures, including sanitizing exam rooms and using 
personal protective equipment, such as masks, gowns, and gloves 
(collectively, "PPE"). Cost sharing for Medicaid fee for service and 
managed care members is limited to applicable copays based on 
federal rules, including New York's Medicaid State Plan and 1115 
Medicaid Redesign Team Waiver. 

Billing Medicaid recipients for PPE is considered an "Unacceptable 
Practice" under Medicaid rules, which may result in provider 
sanctions up to and including termination from the Medicaid 
program. 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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